
 

         
 

You are invited to a 

Free workshop on 

Shopping: Being a ‘Green’ Consumer 

& 

More on Organic Gardening 
Thursday December 10  

5pm to 7pm 

 

The Far North Environment Centre invites you to this free seminar where 

we will look at how our shopping habits affect the planet, and also follow 

up the September seminar on organic growing with a 

 ‘troubleshooting session’ for organic gardeners. 

 

 

At the Log Cabin 

Cnr of Broadway and Purdy Street, Kaikohe 

 

 (Light refreshments will be provided) 

To register for the workshop, call 4081086 or email soozee@ecocentre.co.nz 

www.ecocentre.co.nz 

With support from the Far North District Council 

The Sustainable Living Programme Aotearoa/NZ, 

www.sustainableliving.org.nz 

& Taitokerau Organic Producers Society (TOPIS) 


